

Friday 6th December 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 11 Parents' Evening - Thursday 12th December 2024

We are writing to invite you to the Year 11 Parents' Evening with subject teachers which will take place on Thursday 12th December 2024 in the main hall from 4:30 until 7PM.

The evening is a fantastic opportunity for you to discuss your child's progress with each of their subject teachers and reflect upon the results of the recent mock examination window. We believe the best outcomes materialise with a strong bridge of communication between school and home and these face-to-face meetings offer us a wonderful chance to build greater momentum for your child as we drive towards the GCSE examinations in the summer of 2025.

Appointments will last for 5 minutes, but if you have an enquiry which you would like to discuss at further length, we would be happy to organise a future opportunity for a longer conversation with you.

Miss Romain, Priory Pembroke's Careers lead, will also be in attendance to discuss next steps for students; these appointments will need to be booked with Miss Romain directly. Students will be able to start making appointments with staff from Friday 6th December.

Please complete the form using one of the links below to confirm whether you are able to attend.

Link: https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=a4b7hEpr50GQiiDXWqYdgRQ-Ctzm1ANNqrHEM z9955UMVlQU1ozWkNLMVl1QlA2T0M2SE9EM1pSMy4u

QR Code:



We look forward to seeing you.

Yours faithfully

Mrs A. Young, Mrs T Hepplestone & Mr T Float

Headteacher: Mrs H Spoors

The Priory Pembroke Academy, Croft Lane, Cherry Willingham, Lincoln LN3 4JP
Tel: 01522 751040 Email: pembrokeenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk www.priorypembroke.co.uk

